
From: Graeme McColl 
Sent: 26 June 2015 12:39 
To: Allison Swanson 
Subject: Licensing OE15 (7th - 12th Sept 2015) 
Importance: High 
  

Good Morning Alison, 
  

As per the last TCG is it possible to arrange the usual concessions for taxi licensing during 
Offshore Europe week 2015.  I think I have covered them below. 
  

1.       All Airport Taxis able to pick up from the rank that is being created at the AECC 
2.       If there are members of the public waiting at City Centre Ranks then Airport 

Licenced Taxis are permitted to pick up (this does not affect the normal midnight – 
5am Saturday & Sunday) 
  

Once this has been done is it possible to send out a letter from ACC to all Taxi Drivers 
letting them know (please can the letter go to the drivers and not the plate holders so 
that it is conveyed to the whole trade). 

  
  

Regards 
  
  
Graeme McColl 
  

 
Burnside Drive  
 Dyce 
Aberdeen 
AB21 OHW 
  
 


